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Santa Clarita Valley Quilt Guild 

  “Promoting the art of quilting through sharing, friendship, education, 
and meaningful service to our community.” 

 
 

 

 

   

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE   
 

Thank you to all who signed up to work at 
the Long Beach Show.  By the time you read 
this the show will be over but I know that 
all those who worked will have had a great 
time. 
  

I have heard a few whispers of the August 
meeting, and do come as the activities that 
Paula and Adva are planning will be a blast.  
See you there.    
 

Barbara Montejo 
661-670-0293 
 
BLOCK OF THE MONTH   
     

Thanks to all who made blocks for the July 
meeting.  Anne Watts was the lucky winner 
of the fat quarter set for participating. 
  
The block for Sept. is the Bear Paw made in 
autumn colors.  Do try to make some.  
 

  

 

PROGRAMS       
 

I hope that everyone enjoyed our July 
speaker Kathy Amparan. As most of you are 
aware we had delayed the workshop for a 
week because the Fellowship Church had one 
of its membership pass away and they needed 
the location for a funeral. AND then, on the 
Friday night before we had the workshop 
scheduled the Pastor called me to let me 
know that the building had a pipe burst that 
evening and that we would not be able to 
access the building on July 23rd.  Kathy and I 
are currently working on a date to reschedule 
the workshop; I will let everyone know when 
we have a new date. 
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PROGRAMS Continued    
 

For the August meeting we will be having 
Game Night. Paula Fleisher and Adva Price 
will be conducting Game Night this year, 
as I will be in Texas visiting my grandson 
for his birthday. I have been advised that 
the guild will be play the Amazing Quilt 
Guild Race and that everyone should bring 
their sense of humor and be prepared to 
have a really fun night. My understanding 
is that there will be prizes for everyone in 
attendance. Makes me wish I could be 
here! 
 

Ellie Smith had agreed to bring the signup 
sheets for the next two workshops. We 
still have a very limited number of spaces 
left for both Sue Rasmussen’s “Single 
Tree” workshop and Kathy Van Bruggen’s 
“Hummingbird Delight” workshop. She will 
also have the Supply Lists available and 
for those of you who have still not paid 
she will be able to take your checks for 
both the workshops. Your checks should 
be made out to SCVQG or Santa Clarita 
Valley Quilt Guild. 
 

Looking forward to seeing everyone in 
September and have a wonderful time at 
Game Night I will miss everyone! 
 

Eddie Moore 
EkMoore@aol.com    661-270-0630  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS     
 

We have a new group page on Facebook for 
the guild, where members can post comments, 
photos, and announcements, related to the 
guild or quilting.  If you have a Facebook 
account, search for 'Santa Clarita Quilt Guild' 
and request to join. It's a fun way to stay in 
touch. Any questions or suggestions, or if you 
need help setting up an account, let me know. 
 

All the best, and see you on August 11th.   
Adva Price 
 

Membership Chairperson 
adva_p@yahoo.com 

 
SUNSHINE & SHADOWS    
 

One of our long time members has been 
missing in action for a while.  Millie Balance 
has been in a rehab facility and should be back 
home starting August 1st.  Donna Chipperfield 
is asking our membership if they can help to 
bring a meal to Millie’s for a while.  If you can, 
please contact Donna at 805-338-6236 so as 
to set up a time and day to drop the meal off.   
 

Also, a member who makes us all chuckle, 
Jeannie Honadel, is having one of her kidneys 
removed and is scheduled for surgery on 
August 3rd.  Please keep her in your thoughts 
and prayers as she prepares for the surgery 
and recovers from it.  If you have time, a card 
would be really nice to send! 
 

Know anyone who needs a special “shout out” in 
regards to a happy event in their lives or 
wishes for a speedy recovery or whatever, 
please let us know and we will take care of the 
rest.  This is what helps to make us a great 
guild, caring for others and going that “extra 
mile”.  Thanks! 

http://us.mc393.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=EkMoore@aol.com
http://mail.yahoo.com/config/login?/ym/Compose?To=adva_p@yahoo.com
http://mail.yahoo.com/config/login?/ym/Compose?To=adva_p@yahoo.com
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HOSPITALITY NEWS    
 

August is back to school month, the race to 
the playoffs is heating up for baseball 
teams and it looks like we might just have a 
football season this year! 
  

Let's bring food and drink that reminds us 
of this traditional end of summer rituals. 
  

Food: D-H 
Drink: J-M 
  

Regards,  
The Hospitality Committee 

 
COMMUNITY SERVICE    
I want to thank everyone for all of the 
work they are doing on our community 
service projects.  We collected more 
turtles, placemats, and lots of quilts 
for the disaster areas in the Midwest.  
Guild members have also completed many 
quilts for the homeless.  If anyone would 
like to help with this project please 
contact Stephanie Johnson for more 
information.  We would like to get these 
finished up so everyone can work on some 
of their own projects.    
  

I also want to give special thanks for the 
ladies that did sewing on June 28th.  We 
completed 8 turtles and now have 
completed 39 turtles so far.  We'll be 
taking these to the kids at the Painted 
Turtle Camp soon.   Some of you have 
asked me about going on a tour of the 
camp. SOOOO ..... 
 

In the fall someone is going to give us 
a tour, so please think about it, and if you 
are interested let’s get a list going.  
  

COMMUNITY SERVICE  Continued   
 

We are still in need of batting pieces for our 
placemats and senior shawls, large safety 
pins for the homeless projects and buttons 
for Turtle eyes.   We have fabric for the 
Turtles as well as kits made up. Please call 
Helena if you are interested in sewing a 
Turtle or two. 
Thanks for all you do: Helena Woodworth  
        257-2572 
                                   Dana Montague  
                                   295-0877 
 

Below are some pictures of our community 
service projects in action.   
Bob, Stephanie and Yvonne are busily working on 
turtles in Jeannie’s sewing area as you can see. 
There’s room for more, don’t you think? 
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UPCOMING EVENTS    
 

The Santa Monica Quilt Guild presents 
A Biannual Quilt Show. 
 

The show will be held August 13, 2011 at: 
First United Methodist Church 
Simkins Hall and Fireside Room 
1008 11Th Street 
Santa Monica, California 90403 
9:00 AM - 5:00 PM 
Admission charge: $5.00 
Free parking in the church parking lot 
across the street. 
http://santamonicaquiltguild.org/ 
  
The Flying Geese Quilters Guild 
presents its bi-annual quilt show,  
"A Harvest of Quilts" 
(http://www.HarvestOfQuilts.com)  
 
Saturday, October 1, 2011 10 a.m. - 4 p.m. 
& Sunday, October 2, 2011 10 a.m. - 3:30 
p.m at SOKA University in Aliso Viejo, 
California.  
 
 

Special Event! "An Evening with Kaffe 
Fassett" - a Lecture and Book signing 
with the internationally known author, 
fabric and quilt designer. Location: 
Westwood United Methodist Church. 
Tickets $25.00 though the WQ website 
only. Tickets for sale beginning July 
15th.   

Monday, September 25, 2011. 7 PM. 
Westwood United Methodist Church 
Wilshire and Warner 
Los Angeles, CA. 90024    
   

 http://www.westsidequilterslosangeles.o
rg/Welcome2.html 
 

TREASURY REPORT     
 

TREASURY REPORT  June   2011 
   

Beginning Check Balance $8,443.78
   
Income  
Community Service $100.00
Opp Quilt-2011 Sales $195.00
Programs  $1,379.00
   
Expense  
Community Service $77.20
Newsletter Supplies:  
  Print-Postage $95.53
Programs:  
  Other $134.97
   
Ending Balance $9,810.09
   
CD's $7,616.41
   
Total $17,426.50

  
 
ATTENTION 
The May Report listed the CD total 
incorrectly. The CD total should have been 
$7,612.16.  The Total of all funds should 
have been $16,055.94 
 
ROUND ROBIN NEWS    
Just a reminder for all Round Robiners – If 
you are planning a vacation or fun 
adventure and can’t make an upcoming quilt 
meeting, please make sure you send your 
current Round Robin project in with a 
trusted friend and have them pick up next 
month’s challenge for you.  We hope you are 
having as much fun meeting this month’s 
challenge as we are. Our Round Robin 
projects will be coming to an end before 
you know it. We look forward to seeing all 
of the completed projects. 
 

Your Round Robin Chicks – Susie and Anne 

http://santamonicaquiltguild.org/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=t4ojklbab&et=1106470859832&s=727&e=0012cnRY-DhpoUKRCBk1CtecI2B1s7JXDOJzQt10hDXIXgllWadMci6o44IpKNxMaaQ3-T-Y24H8AxCGOfOiwDLYJMkmqik_uzVRxx2BAk67SapyVr_gOlkMd9xX7E7g3zN
http://www.westsidequilterslosangeles.org/Welcome2.html
http://www.westsidequilterslosangeles.org/Welcome2.html
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Check out other area quilt guilds for news and 
ideas. San Fernando Valley Quilt Association 

can be found at 

http://sfvqa.org/ 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

************Mini Groups************ 
 Friday Friends *** 
See Caryl Jo or Cherrie Maylis 
 Meets 2nd & 4th Fridays 
 7 p.m. Shadow Hills Presbyterian                 
         Church 
 10158 Johanna Ave. Sunland 
S.E.W.U.P.’s 

New meeting location to be announced. 
 Meets Tuesdays at 10 a.m. 
Saturday Quilters *** 
 Mary Beth Will 323-387-2260 
 Meets last Saturday of Month 
            12:30 to 5:30 p.m. rotating                         

Members’ homes. 
            Currently at 5 members, can go to 
            8 members 
Super Star Quilters *** 
 Patti Voyles 259-6198 
 Meets first and third Tuesdays 
 7 p.m., rotating member’s home 
The Tuesday Night Group *** 
 Carle Kouri 661-252-0741 
 21303 Soledad Canyon, Saugus 
 Greenbrier East Mobile Home Park 

Recreation Center 5:45 p.m. 
*** indicates membership is open.  If you want to 
attend a meeting, we recommend calling to be 
sure that nothing has changed since this listing 

 

 

http://rds.yahoo.com/_ylt=A2KJkIeTUrxNFwMA2y.jzbkF/SIG=12k7a2od9/EXP=1304216339/**http:/yesteryearquilting.com/images/clipart/clipart_supply1.jpg�
http://sfvqa.org/




 



  

Things to Remember: This Month’s Calendar: 

 Bring Block of the Month Entry August 11, 2011 7:00 PM 
 Initial sign-in sheet at the door Santa Clarita United Methodist Church 
 Wear your name tag  26640 Bouquet Canyon Road 
 Food D to H, Drinks  J to M Saugus, Ca 
 Show and Share quilts August 18, 2011 – Business Meeting  
 Bring Round Robin Project 6:30 PM  
 Fun and Games at the Meeting 
 
 
 

Ask for location at the regular meeting. 
 
 
 

  
  
  
 

  
  
  

  
  
  
 

  
  
 

FIRST CLASS MAIL Santa Clarita Valley Quilt Guild 
P.O. Box 802863 
Santa Clarita, CA 91380-2863  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Check out our website: 
www.scvquiltguild.org  
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WOW! See the newsletter online! 
 

http://www.scvquiltguild.org/
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